
DIVISION OF HUMAN RESOURCES 

District and A.C.T. Joint Communique for Negotiations 

                        April 24, 2025 
 
 

 

On April 24, 2025, the District and Associated Chino Teachers (A.C.T.) met and 

are excited to announce that we have come to a tentative agreement. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTE: Negotiations update can be accessed via the District website at: 

https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/Page/18168 

https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/Page/18168

